
Good morning -- I write in support of this legislation as a patient of Naturopathic Doctors, to whose good offices I owe -- almost 
entirely -- the good health I possess, at age 76.  Without their care for me -- and by care, I mean not just their knowledge of nutrition, 
whole body systems, symptom diagnosis and treatment -- but personal, spiritual, heartfelt care for me -- if I were left in the cold 
insurance driven offices of my MDs -- I would experience the chronic illness that so many suffer.  

Please pass this bill.  

Regards, Carol Ferris


